Having trouble viewing this email? Click here







June 11, 2011 Special Meeting **SEOPW CRA Cancelled** 

Marc Sarnoff-Omni Chair **Richard Dunn-SEOPW Chair Francis Suarez- Midtown Chair** Wifredo (Willy) Gort- Board Member Frank Carollo- Board Member Pieter A. Bockweg--Executive Director

## In This Issue

Join Our Mailing List!

**CRA Board Members** 



**Omni CRA Chairman** Email:msarnoff@miamigov.com Phone: (305) 250-5335

**Dear Community Members,** 

Tonight's scheduled special meeting of the Southeast Overtown/Park West CRA has been cancelled.

The CRA, City of Miami, and Miami-Dade County have been working diligently over the course of the last few months to jump start development in the heart of Overtown which will clear the way for significant job opportunities.

After a twenty year legal battle, the CRA is close to achieving an overall settlement with the County, City, and Sawyer's Walk.



On Friday, the **County raised a number of** questions that require additional revisions to the County Settlement Agreement.

We have met with County officials on Friday, and again, today. Instead of moving forward with a last minute or incomplete **set of documents**, the items will be presented

SEOPW CRA Chairman Email: rpdunn@miamigov.com (305) 250-5390

at our next regularly scheduled CRA meeting on **July 25.** 

We look forward to seeing you there.



Midtown CRA Chairman Email: fsuarez@miamigov.com (305) 250-5420

Wifredo "Willy" Gort



CRA Board Member Email: wgort@miamigov.com (305) 250-5430

Frank Carollo



CRA Board Member Email: fcarollo@miamigov.com (305) 250-5380

Pieter A. Bockweg



Executive Director Email: pbockweg@miamigov.com (305) 679-6807

**Forward email** 





This email was sent to dkarsh@miamigov.com by  $\underline{dkarsh@miamigov.com} \mid \underline{Update\ Profile/Email\ Address} \mid Instant\ removal\ with\ \underline{SafeUnsubscribe}^{TM} \mid \underline{Privacy\ Policy}.$ 

City of Miami CRA | Miami CRA | 49 NW 5 Street | Suite 100 | Miami | FL | 33128